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John Wenke has served the Topeka Bowling Association as a director and past President (1977-1979).  He has been on the 

State Board of Directors as a past President (1981-1985) and has 18 years of service to that Board, at the time of his 

induction.  He had been a member of the Southwest Bowling Association for 11 years and served as Vice President on that 

board. 
 

John had always helped locally with the City Tournaments and many State Tournaments. 
 

John served on the transition committee in 2017 and was elected to the newly merged Kansas State Board of Directors. 
 

In 2019 the Kansas State “John Wenke Friendship Award” was created in honor of all of John’s hours of service. 
 

 

 


